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Dr. Nahm Wook Hyun, the guest professor of Institute of Nature 
and Environmental Techonology, gave a lecture entitled “Sea 
Levels Rise: Prospects and Countermeasures” on 6 November 
2015.  About 35 people enjoyed his talk.  Dr. Nahm also joined the 
research seminar held in the Division	
  of	
  Terrestrial	
  Environmental	
  
Studies	
  and	
  gave useful comments to students. 	
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